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MEETING REPORT 

Our Speaker for the night was our member Brian Lacy AO, 
and as we often find, autobiographies by our members are a 
memorable evening. Again this was the case as we heard 
Brian’s life story which included:- 

 Joining the Australian Army as a young man and seeing 
active service in areas of South East Asia including Viet-
nam. 

 Being a mature aged student obtaining a Law Degree as a 
40 year old followed by a Master’s in Commerce [with hon-
ours] in 1992. 

 As an Administrator with the Indian Ocean Ter-
ritories, Brian chaired the Christmas Island and 
Cocos Islands Emergency Management Com-
mittees during which there was a tragic asylum 
seeker boat disaster in 2010 and detention cen-
tre riots on Christmas Island in 2011.  

 Brian was appointed Senior Deputy President of 
the Australian Industrial Relations Commission 
in 2011 

A very distinguished career as a solicitor and bar-
rister led to a well deserved Order of Australia. 

Also around the club. 

A group of Club Members 
spent some time playing golf 

at Moama. 

And what’s better than being  
serenaded at night by a cou-
ple of wandering minstrels!  

AG Eastside   

Barry  

Hickman 

Club Diary  

Club Birthday Celebration  9 May 2019 

Camp Getaway Working Bee 11—13 October 2019 

Fellowship Weekend  15—17  November   2019 

Read about Rotary in your area in The Progress Leader  

http://leader.smedia.com .au/progress/   

APOLOGIES FOR CLUB MEETINGS  

Sign the “apology sheet” at the front desk 

at the prior meeting if you know in ad-

vance.   Or E-mail to Hugo Goetze at 

hugogoetze@netspace.net.au  

or 9857 6701 

Please apologise no later than  5pm 

 on Monday. 

 

NOTICE TO MEMBERS. 

Because our next two meeting nights are on Wednesdays, please notify 

Hugo  of Apologies and guests by 5 pm  Monday 15
th

 for the meeting at KGC, 

and Monday 22
nd

  for the meeting at the Greythorn Community Hub. 

Our Host for the evening, 
Kinga Paulheim, with Brian. 

http://rotarydistrict9800.com.au/news/12114/peter-frueh-rotary-club-of-balwyn-elected-as-district-governor-2017-18/?no_follow=1
http://rotarydistrict9800.com.au/news/12114/peter-frueh-rotary-club-of-balwyn-elected-as-district-governor-2017-18/?no_follow=1
http://rotarydistrict9800.com.au/news/12114/peter-frueh-rotary-club-of-balwyn-elected-as-district-governor-2017-18/?no_follow=1
https://www.rotary.org/en/ian-riseley-selected-2017-18-rotary-president
https://www.rotary.org/en/ian-riseley-selected-2017-18-rotary-president
http://leader.smedia.com.au/progress/
mailto:hugogoetze@netspace.net.au
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Below is a request for help at DIK from Bob Glindemann. 

Over the next 3 months, we will need some assistance at the store as at various times Laurie Fisher , 

David Dippie and Bob Glindemann will all be away taking some holidays.  

Some of their dates overlap. 

Laurie:- will be away from  Friday April 19th returning  Tuesday May 21st. 

David:- will be away from Saturday  June 1st returning on Saturday June 15th 

Bob:- will be away from Thursday April 18th returning  Wednesday April 24th and away from Tuesday 

May 21st and returning June 30th. 

 

During this time can you spread the word? 

“A couple of additional bodies each Tuesday and Thursday at DIK Somerville Rd West Footscray will 

be most appreciated as there are collections to be made and a number of containers to despatch.” 

We have at least 6 containers to consolidate and despatch. 

Large collections from Sunshine Hospital  and a nursing home at Caulfield are also scheduled.  

Both have multiple hospital beds which we need for some of the containers coming up. 

 

You can see here the over lapping periods  in particular but  in any event, we need some extra hands 

on the Tuesdays and Thursdays 

Additionally in that period there are half a dozen Saturday Club visits/working bees. 

So DIK is in for a very busy 3months from now to end June. 

 

Bob will appreciate your advice of when you or some of your fellow Rotarians and friends may be 

available to lend a hand.  

 

Call Bob on 0418 102 702 or 

Laurie on 0428 550 574 

e: dik.vic.rotary@gmail.com 

 

mailto:dik.vic.rotary@gmail.com
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MEETING ROSTERS   

Birthdays and Anniversaries between  April 15 to April 21 

Weddings:    Joe and Fran Butler, Ted and Margaret Wilkins,  Larry and Karen Fitzpatrick 

Birthdays:    Peter Downton, Beatrice Ko 

Inductions:   Garth Symington 

Wednesday    17 April 

Greeters:    David de Garis, Larry Fitzpatrick 

Set Up:        Adam Hillary, Ian Mollison 

Desk:       Rowan McClean, Kinga Paulheim 

Speaker:-  No Speaker required 

Host:-      

Topic:-        

Speaker:-  No Speaker required 

Host:-      

Topic:-        

Wednesday   24 April 

Greeters:    Chris Flavelle Smith, Jeanette Leigh 

Set Up:        John Koa, Tony Hart 

Desk:       Jim Romanis, Anthony Stokes 

Note:- This meeting is a change of date and will be held at The Hub Community Centre. 

Thursday     2  May 

Greeters:    Phil Francis, Jim Romanis 

Set Up:        Estelle Kelly, John Koa 

Desk:       Jim Studebaker, Rob Head 

Speaker:-  Leigh Woodgate 

Host:-      

Topic:-       7 Steps to Overcoming Adversity.  

A champion jockey, Leigh’s catastrophic fall was broadcast on national television.  

With the racing world watching and fearing the worst,  

Leigh survived and after 15 years repairing her shattered body and mind, Leigh’s perseverance 
and dedication, is awe-inspiring. An inspirational and motivating evening as Leigh presents her 
“Australian Story” to overcoming adversity.  

Thursday     9  May 

Greeters:    Beatrice Ko, Rowan McClean  

Set Up:        Findley Cornell, Don Taylor 

Desk:       Joe Butler, Bronwen Dimond 

This is a Partner’s night as we celebrate the Club’s 39th Birthday 

Speaker:-  No Speaker required 

Host:-      

Topic:-        
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Geoff’s Health Tip 

Is 5G safe? 

I have read that 5G networks are the next generation of mobile internet connectivity, offering 
faster speeds and more reliable connections on smart-phones and other devices than ever be-
fore. 

5G should offer connections that are multitudes faster than current connections, with average 
download speeds of around 1GBps expected to be the norm. 

Those interested in the 'Internet of Things' technology will know that the infrastructure is ex-
pected to carry huge amounts of data, allowing for a smarter and more connected world. 

With development well underway and test-beds already live world-wide, 5G networks are ex-
pected to launch across the world by 2020 providing speedier connections that stay online no 
matter where you are. 

HOWEVER, IT MAY COME AT A COST 

In an article written by Alison Main “Should the Network 
Really Be Everything?”, the author questions our almost 
blind embrace of this new technology along with its 5G net-
work based in the “Cloud”.  She points out that health effects 
of the new 5G technology have not been adequately tested.  

Recently the Belgian Minister for Housing, Quality of Life, 
Environment and Technology, Celine Fremalt, announced 
that Brussels is halting its 5G plans due to health effects. 

Ms. Fremault accurately identified that a 5G pilot project of 95 megaWatts/square meter is not 
compatible with Belgian radiation standards. In the Belgian Building Biology guidelines, the 
threshold for extreme concern is 1 megaWatt/square meter. 

Many scientists have called for a safety review.  One such voice is Dr Martin Paul, Emeritus Pro-
fessor, Washington State University, whose research actually lays out the mechanism of how 
wireless radiation causes harm to our cells. He calls 5G "the stupidest idea in the history of the 
world". 

Are politicians thinking about the safety of 5G?  More importantly, are you thinking about the 
safety of 5G? 

Geoff 
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ROTARY CLUB OF NORTH BALWYN 2018/19 

President: Nino Sofra     president@rotarynorthbalwyn.com.au  

Vice President: Adrian Ranson   vicepresident@rotarynorthbalwyn.com.au  

Secretary: Gavan Schwartz     secretary@rotarynorthbalwyn.com.au  

Treasurer: Adam Hillary   treasurer@rotarynorthbalwyn.com.au   

Grapevine: John McBride   jdmcb48@bigpond.net.au   Noon Sat Weekly Deadline for submissions. 

ROTARY INFORMATION  

Rotary International Website:-  https://www.rotary.org/ 

   Facebook:- https://www.facebook.com  

   Twitter:-    https://twitter.com/Rotary 

Rotary Australia  Website:-  rotaryaustralia.org.au 

   Facebook:-  https://www.facebook.com/RotaryAroundAustralia/  

   Facebook RDU:-  https://www.facebook.com/rotarydownunder/ 

   Twitter:-   https://twitter.com/rotaryaustralia 

District 9800  Website;-  https://www.rotarydistrict9800.org.au/ 

   Facebook;- https://www.facebook.com/rotarydistrict9800/ 

   Twitter:-  https://twitter.com/rotaryd9800?lang=en   

   Networker:- rotarydistrict9800.org.au/content/54/networker  

Rotary Club of North Balwyn Website;- www.rotarynorthbalwyn.com.au 

North Balwyn Men’s Shed     Website:- www.northbalwynmensshed.com 

Find a Rotary Club:-           https://my.rotary.org/en/search/club-finder 

North Balwyn Probus:   Michael Martin  http://balwynnorthprobus.org.au 

North Balwyn Heights Probus:  Sue Mullarvey  yarramul@tpg.com.au      98574305    0400821402 

Greythorn Probus:     greythornprobus.org.au  98594941. 

Boroondara Ladies Probus:   Janet Eddy          jveddey@applewood.net.au 

We thank Bread Street Bakery 

for their ongoing support of our 

BBQ Fundraising activity through 

their generous provision of 

bread supplies.  

Thank you  

Helloworld North Bal-

wyn for your ongoing 

support of our Event 

Days and assistance 

with our  

Mongolia travel ar-

rangements.  

Bendigo Bank is a strong 

supporter of Nth Balwyn 

Rotary through its help 

with our Community  

Projects and Fund  

Raising. 
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